

Newsletter

May 2017



www.tarmacjdpasa.org.au

Welcome to the May Newsletter.

Only 110 days before the 2017 JDP Day #1.

If you have a family member or a friend that may be interested, please provide them with a <u>2017 Flyer</u> which is now on the website or click on the link.

I have sent emails to the schools so hopefully you may see some information in the school newsletters. If not, please provide them with a flyer.



It is great to see a good number of JDP entries for the Modern Regularity Rookies on the 28^{th} of May. So far I'm aware of Ethan, Caitlin, Henry, Jess & Issy.

Refer to the Coming events for entry details.

Car upgrades

We will be equipping more cars with seats and harnesses once we have the funding, plus buying some of those maintenance parts like a clutch, brake rotors and pads and we will be buying a set of new tyres.

Where's Darren?

I head overseas for 4 weeks on Tuesday so if you have any queries, contact Paul on 0403 938 573 or Peter on 0417 867 403.

Meetings

As the 2017 JDP gets closer, we will be meeting on the first Wednesday of the month at the Reepham Hotel, Kilburn @ 7:30

Next meeting is the 7th June.

We usually get there around 6:30 for a meal.

The May meeting also included the AGM. Management positions stayed the same, however, the secretary role is still vacant. Minute taking will be shared in the meantime.













2017 People's Choice Community Lottery



The JDP will be partaking in the 2017 People's Choice Community Lottery.

Click on the Image to the left to buy your tickets. There are 150 prizes to win worth a total of \$360,000.

For every \$2 ticket sold, our club will receive \$2.

All money raised from the lottery will be used to fund new tires for the JDP cars.

Loan cars

As club members, you will be able to loan a vehicle for events in 2017. The committee are currently fine-tuning the loan car policy and a simple loan agreement.

There will be a small hire fee which will go towards the maintenance of the cars. Hiring periods can be short or long term.

Upcoming events

4th June – Come'n'Try Hillclimb at Collingrove 9th July – Come'n'Try Hillclimb at Collingrove Contact Keith Williamson at the Sporting Car Club of SA Events Office on (08) 8271 5689 or email <u>events@sportingcarclub.com.au</u> More info - https://www.sportingcarclub.com.au/collingrove-hillclimb

28th May – Modern Regularity (Rookies round) at Mallala
25th June – Modern Regularity (Rookies round) at Mallala
Contact Tony Morgan at Tracktime Motorsport on 0409 095 271 or email tony@amcommtech.com.au

More info and entry forms at https://www.tracktimemotorsport.com.au/

20th May – Scouts Tarmac Practice at Adelaide International Raceway Contact Adrian Czyzewski - Event Secretery SMCSA motorsport@sa.scouts.com.au

More info and forms at http://motorsport.sa.scouts.com.au/

Contact a committee members if you need help locating entry forms or more information.

I will be overseas from 8^{th} May to 9^{th} June. Feel free to contact Paul (0403 938 573) or Peter (0417 867 403) while I'm away.

Cheers, Darren 0412 823 171















